NOTICE OF HEARING


PLEASE TAKE NOTICE: That the Town of Charlotte Zoning Board will hold the following public hearing on January 17th, 2024 at the Sinclairville Fire Hall, 30 Main St., Sinclairville, N.Y. 

6:00 P.M. Special Use requested by Anthony and Sheryl Galardo, to have a 432 square foot park model manufactured home permanently set on concrete blocks on the property known as Section 217.00, Block 1, Lot 59, located at 7273 Hall Road, Cassadaga, N.Y. 

The application is on file at the Town of Charlotte office and may be viewed by any interested persons by request. 

Toby Hammond
Zoning Officer
